
Star	Prairie	Fish	&	Game	Association	February	Meeting	Minutes	
June	20,	2016—McMurturie	Pavilion	

	

The	June	meeting	of	SPF&G	was	called	to	order	at	7:00	p.m.	President	Zais.		The	Secretary’s	report	was	approved	as	
read.		The	Treasurer’s	report	was	tabled	as	guests	were	present.		Craig	Warren	noted	that	taxes	were	filed	and	insurance	
was	updated.	

Thank	You’s:				 	 To:		Sympathy	Card	to	Chris	Polfus	for	death	of	Father.	

From:			Osceola	School-Ice	Fishing	Team	Donation	

Meeting	Guests:	 Elizabeth-USF&W	Intern	
Star	Prairie	Land	Trust	Members	

Attendance:	 18	Members		

New	Members:	 None	

Committee	Reports:		
1.	Pontoon	Ride:	Sign	up	to	help.	1:00pm	at	Val’s.		Noon	@	Park.		Date	set	of	July	13th	with	Rain	Date	of	July	14th.	
2.	Youth	Hunt:	Will	be	held	on	first	Saturday	of	October.	 	
3.	Duck	Race:	Will	be	changed	to	Ox	Cart	Raffle;	deleting	Duck	Race.		Tickets	have	been	ordered.		Raffle	@	4pm	on	
Saturday	of	Ox	Cart	Days.	
4.	Bucks	Night:		Held	Monday	before	Deer	Rifle	Season.		Tickets/Guns	are	out.		About	30	guns	bought.	
5.	Habitat/Fisheries:		Signs	at	River	Island	Park	have	been	updated.	
6.	Outreach:		None.	
7.	Membership	Report:	The	club	has	30	paid	members	for	2016.	

Old	Business:	
1.	Star	Prairie	Land	Trust	supplied	brats	and	fixings	for	June	meeting.		Al	will	provide	the	July	meal.	
	
New	Business:	
1.	Elizabeth,	USF&W	Intern,	thanked	the	club	for	supporting	the	pollinator	plug	project.		They	received	924	plugs	which	
have	been	dispersed	to	various	clubs/groups.		Reminded	members	who	plant	to	fill	out	feedback	sheet.	

2.	Chris	shared	info	on	the	Wingshooting	Program;	anyone	interested	in	becoming	an	instructor,	get	ahold	of	Chris	for	
more	information.	

3.	The	club	wrote	a	Letter	of	Support	for	the	latest	Monarch	initiative	grant	through	USF&W;	letter	will	be	sent	out.	

4.	It	was	decided	that	a	gift	certificate	to	a	local	establishment	will	be	bought	for	any	contractors	that	donated	time	
working	on	pavilion.	

5.	Diz	shared	to	the	club	that	Tom	Dohring(sp?)	would	like	donate	money	to	the	club	in	honor	of	the	death	of	his	son.	

6.	There	was	not	an	attendee	drawing,	as	the	meeting	was	hosted	by	Star	Prairie	Land	Trust.		$20	will	be	still	be	added	to	
next	month.		July	attendance	drawing	will	be	for	$40.		

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:25	p.m.	

The	next	meeting	of	the	SPF&G	Association	is	scheduled	for	Monday,	July	18,	2016	at	Menke	Garage	on	South	end	of	
Cedar	Lake.	

6:00	p.m.	Social	Hour	
7:00	p.m.	Regular	Meeting	

Respectfully	submitted:	Chris	Clarkson	(Secretary)	


